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OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RID BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

November 22, 1963

0¢{1 Conservation Commission
Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico
Attne Mr. James Durrett
Re: Case No. 2911, Order R-2585

Dear Jim:

We have been to the location of the Francis L. Harvey and Capitol

Counsellors #] Bunce Federal well twice since November 15, 1963 ~

which was the date upon which they were to have bemn in the process
of working the well over.

No work of any kind has been done at the location and I believe that
we should now take action under the terms of Order R-2585.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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